
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 1/6/2014 1:52:48 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Energy Efficiency and CCAs 

Julie -

Happy new year! 

Would you be interested in talking to us about the EE/CCA case? I know you are 
probably extremely busy, but if you have a short half hour, we would like to talk to you 
about it. 

Thanks! 

yours, 

sid 

SB GT&S 0273983 
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